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Division of Personnel Announces Temporary Closure of St. Croix Office 

 
U.S. Virgin Islands — The Division of Personnel announces the temporary closure of its St. Croix 
office today, Monday, May 12, 2025, due to ongoing construction. During this time, staff will be 
available to assist the public virtually and by telephone. The office is scheduled to reopen 
tomorrow, Tuesday, May 13, 2025, at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Please note that the St. Thomas office remains open and continues to provide regular services.The 
Division of Personnel apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely thanks the 
community for its understanding. For assistance during the closure, please visit www.dopusvi.org 
or contact our St. Thomas office at (340) 774-8588. 
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